
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

JOIN US FOR A KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION EVENT! 
If your child is on their way to kindergarten, this is a thrilling milestone for both of you. For every child, it marks their initial 
step away from home into a fresh learning community with new faces and routines. 

Parents are encouraged to register their children for kindergarten before the current school year ends. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

READY FOR 

WITH READY FREDDY  

Lithia Springs Elementary School  

February 24, 2025 

9:00 AM 

Emily Dilella -Emily.Dilella@hcps.net -813-744-8016 

 
Parents with complete documentation will be able to register at the event or any time after that. (Note that the 

 
to-date). Some paperwork can be downloaded and completed at home ahead of time. Click for more information. 

SignUpForKindergarten.com 


